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The General Education Committee spent most of last year finalizing the new curriculum and developing a new General Education to set out new policies and procedures for that new curriculum. Assessment activities were piloted in each of the categories in both tiers. The early work this year will be to finalize the handbook, evaluate the assessment information collected from the pilot, and ‘ramp up’ assessment in more courses/section. We will also be looking at assessment in sections taught by adjuncts, including those taught in the high schools. Since I have just assumed the position, that is all I have at this point. I am happy to provide an update in the spring, if the Senate would like.  Also continue looking for improvements in FYE.
